
Mr. Shay Lunney 
On behalf of the Nevitt Lusk Action Group 
Little Acre Cottage 
Walshestown 
Lusk 
CO Dublin 
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Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhaireocht urn Choomhnli Comhrhooil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Potst 3000 
Eastat Chaislean Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, h e  

T: t353 53 916 0600 
F: t353 53 916 0699 
E: infoOepa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

Local1 1890 33 55 99 

Re: Proposed Decision on a Waste licence application submitted by Fingal County 
Council for a proposed facility at Nevitt Lusk, CO Dublin. 

Dear Mr. Lunney 

I acknowledge receipt of your email correspondence to the Agency on 5th and 8* 
October, 2007. 

I am to confirm that a copy of the inspectors report submitted to the Board of the 
Agency in respect of the above mentioned application is available to view on our 
website at www.epa.ie. Please find attached a copy of the signed report submitted to 
the Board of the Agency. 

I am to advise that the “appropriate period” for lodging an objection is set out in the 
Waste Management Acts 1996 to 2005 and is the period of 28 days beginning on the 
day on which notification of a proposed decision issues from the Agency. In respect 
of the above mentioned application this period ends on the 17th October, 2007. As 
this is a statutory period the Agency has no discretion to accept objections outside this 
period. 

Yours sincerely 

,Jd(J i. 1 I 

Encl. 


